
 
 

 

HART/DRYE RANCH WOOD HARVEST  

COVID-19 SAFETY PROTOCOLS 
 

To ensure we provide a safe environment and follow COVID-19 requirements, the Hopi Wildlife & 

Ecosystems Management Program (WEMP) requests you adhere to the following guidelines;  

 

 

➢ Please remain in your vehicle. Each vehicle will check-in with WEMP staff, with minimal 

contact. Please have your Hopi Tribal Census Card or Census Number and Driver’s 

License ready to provide to the staff. 

➢ During check-in, we request all individuals in each vehicle wear masks and all individuals 

are from the same household and keep to their group while harvesting wood. 

➢ Once checked-in, you will proceed to harvest your wood and upon completion of loading 

your wood, please check-out and you will be issued a Hopi Wood Hauling Permit. The 

permit will be your validation to haul the wood to your destination. 

➢ All individuals will be required to wear a face mask, covering your nose and mouth when 

you are within 6 feet of other individuals. Although this is an outside activity, we require 

each individual to wear your mask, especially when you are near other individuals 

outside of your group. 

➢ Please stay away from other groups and practice the 6 foot social distancing. We request 

you stay with your group to minimize contact with other groups. 

➢ Please use hand sanitizer or wash your hands with soap and water, if possible. 

➢ WEMP Staff will be monitoring the areas to ensure we have compliance, please cooperate 

with staff and follow their requests. 

➢ PLEASE PACK OUT YOUR TRASH. We ask that you take your trash and make sure 

you police up the area for your trash. 

➢ Upon leaving for home or your destination, PLEASE make sure to strap down or secure 

your load. We do not want you to cause any damage or cause an accident on the 

highways. 

➢ We understand the need to stop for gas and other necessities, however we ask you 

minimize your time in local border towns, mask up and hand sanitize and/or wash your 

hands with soap and water and take other preventative safety measures. 

 

Although this is an outside activity, we require you follow these simple protocols to ensure the Hopi 

WEMP can continue to offer the Hopi Hart/Drye Ranch Wood Harvest for the remainder of the year. 

We thank you for your cooperation and please feel free to take advantage of this opportunity. If you 

have any questions, please contact our office at (928) 734-3671/3673 or at (928) 497-1010/1011/1014. 


